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7th November 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
  
On Thursday 23rd June 2023 (Term 6), we will be visiting Braeside in Devizes to 
partake in their one-day activity program. The day will include action-packed activities 
alongside survival skills and team-building tasks. The coach will leave school at 9am 
and return at 3.15pm for pick up. 
  
The children will need to bring a packed lunch, comfortable shoes for walking and 
practical clothing an appropriate coat for the weather. The children can also bring sun 
screen if it is sunny.   
 
*If your child is eligible for free school meals, a packed lunch will be provided. The 
school office will be in touch to confirm meal choices. 
  
We are requesting a voluntary payment of £47.80 per child towards the cost of the 
visit, this is available to pay in installments but we do request a minimum deposit of 
£15 is paid by the 5th December 2022. This is available to pay on the Arbor website 
under the ‘Trips’ section.  
 
 
Please note that the trip will be unable to go ahead without sufficient payments. We are very 
grateful for your support. If you are unable to access Arbor to pay, or have any further questions, 
please email admin@castlemead.wilts.sch.uk with your queries.  
  
 
Thank you, 
 
The Year 3 Team 
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